
 
 

31 July 2019 
 

Important Notice to Registered Non-Hong Kong Companies 

 
 

Please note that the Non-Hong Kong Companies (disclosure of Company 
Name, Place of Incorporation and Members’ Limited Liability) (Cap.622M, 
“New Regulation”) will become effective by 1 August 2019.   
 
Pursuant to the requirements of the New Regulation, a Non-Hong Kong 
company (an overseas incorporated company which is registered under 
the Hong Kong Companies Ordinance) is required to state the 
following details in every communication and transaction 
instrument issued by the company (including contract, bill of 
exchange, cheque, letter of credit, invoice or receipt): 
 

(i) Company name; 
(ii) Place of incorporation; and 
(iii) Limited liability (if applicable)  

 
For more details, please refer to the information posted on the website of 
Hong Kong Companies Registry at  
https://www.cr.gov.hk/tc/faq/companies-ordinance/disclose-company-na
me-liability.htm 
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